
	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
   	
   MEDIA	
  STATEMENT	
  

27th January 2017 

 

RE: Supply and Delivery of Stationery to schools. 

 

The Provincial Government have noted the progress made by the Department of 
Education and their commitment that all schools in the Province should have received 
their stationary the latest by January 27th, 2017. Our focus at the moment is to ensure the 
speedy delivery of stationery to all the schools in the Province and the will follow 
consequences management. 

 

This is the embarrassing and mostly unacceptable situation we find ourselves in as the 
Provincial Government, and we would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the 
learners, teachers and the entire population of this Province. We would like to assure the 
people of this Province that we are managing to put situation under control. We are also 
confident that those who contributed to this unfortunate situation will never forget the 
consequences of their actions or lack of it for generations to come. 

 

The Limpopo Premier Chupu Stan Mathabatha will on Monday, January 30th, 2017 lead a 
team of members of the Executive to various schools in the Province to check progress 
made on the Delivery of Stationery and textbooks and also help in dealing with any form of 
challenge that might be experienced in the Education Centre. 

 

All hands on deck to ensure that Limpopo learners receive the best Education. 

 

 

Issued by 

Mr Phuti Seloba 

Provincial Spokesperson 

082 807 0796 


